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E. Thomas Cavanaugh 
AMEC Environment 
2000 S. Colorado Blvd., Suite 2-1000 
Denver, Colorado 80222 
 
Re: Last Chance Mine, M-2008-012, Technical Revision Submittal and Decision Date. 
 
Dear Mr. Cavanaugh, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) has received Nuvemco, LLC’s submission of 
a technical revision (TR-01) for the Last Chance Mine.  The TR is to revise stormwater control plans and 
construction details as requested by the Division during the November 1, 2011 inspection.   
 
Per Rule 1.9.1 the decision date for TR-01 is thirty (30) days from the date the revision is considered 
complete.  Therefore the decision date is set 30 days from the date of this document which is July, 11, 
2012.  Staff will be in contact with AMEC shortly regarding any issues require clarification or correction. 
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501, by telephone at 
970.241.1117, or by e-mail at russ.means@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
G. Russell Means 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 


